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N UNIVERSITY DRIVE ROUNDABOUT CONSTRUCTION ADVANCES TO PHASE 2 STARTING JUNE 23, 2025   
As part of Phase 2 of the N University Drive Roundabout construction, N University Drive at Loxahatchee Road will be fully 
closed from Monday, June 23 through approximately mid-July, in addition to the ongoing closure of westbound Loxahatchee 
Road between Parkside Drive and Nob Hill Road. The closure between Parkside Drive and Nob Hill Road is expected to remain 
in place through early August 2025 and is necessary to safely advance roundabout construction at both N University Drive and 
Parkside Drive.  
The project team has worked diligently to advance construction as efficiently as possible while minimizing impacts to the 
traveling public.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that           

promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s 
environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

Updated: 6/16/2025 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Construction Cost: $33,480,584             Construction Start Date: October 30, 2023          Anticipated Completion: Early 2027 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Tyler Furrey, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
tyler.furrey@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 892-2362  
Andres Penaloza, P.E. — Project Administrator  
apenaloza@castilloeng.com or (305) 799-8819  
Angel Breedlove — Community Outreach Specialist 
abreedlove@corradino.com or (786) 494-6211 
Richard Biagini, P.E. — City of Parkland Engineer 
rbiagini@cityofparkland.org or (954) 757-4171 

CONSTRUCTION DETAILS: 
Roundabout construction is being completed in two 
phases. Phase 1 is now complete.  
Phase 2:   
A traffic shift will be implemented for eastbound 
Loxahatchee Road  
• Closure of the southern portion west of          

Loxahatchee Road  
• Closure of the southern portion east of               

N University Drive 
• Access to N University Drive will be closed and 

traffic will follow the posted detour.  
 
Advance notice will be provided prior to the start of 
roundabout construction on Parkside Drive.  
 

Detour routes are as follows: 

• Westbound traffic will be detoured via              
southbound Parkside Drive, westbound 
Holmberg Road, northbound N University Drive, 
westbound Hillsboro Boulevard, and north-
bound Nob Hill Road. 

• Motorists on N University Drive seeking to    
access westbound Loxahatchee Road will be 
routed via west bound Hillsboro Boulevard and 
northbound Nob Hill Road. 

• Motorists on N University seeking to 
access eastbound Loxahatchee will   
follow the detour  

• Motorists traveling eastbound on Loxahatchee 
Road seeking to access N University Drive will 
be routed via southbound Nob Hill Road and 
westbound Hillsboro Boulevard. 

• Eastbound traffic will be maintained via a traffic 
shift on Loxahatchee Road. 
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